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To:

VIRTUAL DIVISION ORIENTATION ON THE ADMINISTRATION OF THE
REGULAR PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs

Public Schools District Supervisors

School Heads in-charge of Testing and Assessments
All Concerned

. In reference to DepEd Advisory released by the Bureau of Education Assessment (BEA) and

in accordance with DepEd Order No. 55, S. 2016 titled Policy Guidelines on the National
Assessment of Student Learning for the K to 12 Basic Education Program, this Office
announces the administration of the Regular Philippine Educational Placement Test
(PEPT) on February 11, 2024, at Quezon National High School, Lucena City.

. Relative thereto, the School Heads in-charge of Testing and Assessments are advised to

attend a Virtual Division Orientation on the aforesaid testing program on January 30,
2024; 9:00 o’clock in the morning via Zoom Teleconference with the following log-in
credentials:

Zoom ID: 857 1395 8682
Password: 123456

. Attendance of the concerned participants is a must.

. Widest and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent'ﬁ
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Republic of the Philippines

Departwent of Education
BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMENT

Office of the Director

January 22, 2024

ADVISORY

Administration of the 2023 Regular Philippine
Educational Placement Test (PEPT)

1. In preparation for the administration of the 2023 Regular Philippine
Educational Placement Test (PEPT), the Bureau of Education Assessment—
Education Assessment Division (BEA-EAD) invites all Regional Testing
Coordinators, Division Testing Coordinators, and SDO-Private School
Supervisors to attend the Virtual National Orientation on January 26, 2024
from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

2. The guidelines on test registration, evaluation of PEPT documentary
requirements, test administration, including the roles and responsibilities of
the field-testing personnel, and the details for the downloading of Program
Support Funds (PSF) will be discussed during the virtual orientation.

3. All participants are expected to attend the virtual orientation using the
information provided below:

MS Teams meeting link: https://bit.ly/PEPTReg2023
Meeting ID: 458 938 511 993
Passcode: XK4xxa

4. For more information, you may contact BEA-EAD at telefax number (02) 863 1-
2589 or email bea.ecad@deped.gov.ph.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

NELIA V. BENITO,(PhD, CESO IV

Director IV

2/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 1600
Telephone No.: (02) 8631-6921 (Telefax); 8631-2588; 8631-2589; 8631-2571; 8631-2591
Email Address: bea.od@deped.gov.ph; bea.ead@deped.gov.ph; bea.erd@deped.gov.ph
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